THE SCOOP



FORTNIGHTLY NEW SLETTER

From the Director

- 1 -

2023 Staffing

- 2 -

Farewell Ruth

- 3 -

Reminders & Subicare Digital Media

- 4 -

Melcope!

Dear families,

Welcome to a new year at Subicare! We are thrilled to have both new and returning families join our community. Our dedicated team of educators are committed to providing a safe and nurturing environment for your child to learn and grow. The early years are crucial for a child's development, and we are dedicated to providing them with the best possible start in life.

We are looking forward to wonderful year filled with learning, fun and lots of love. We promise to make sure that your child has a great time while they're with us, with plenty of giggles, silly songs, and playful activities.

Please familiarise yourself with the educators in your child's care area and feel free to ask any questions. See an update of staffing structure for the year on the next page..

Sincerely,

Lindsay



2023 STAFFING meet the team!

Leadership

Lindsay (Director)

Sarah (Centre Manager) Deanna (Educational Leader)

Liz (Team Leader)

Litchen

Wendy (T, W & F) Liam (M,& Th)

Balloon Doom

Marcela, Kayler, Caitlin, Prashila & Su (starting March)

Synghine Doom

Leila, Caspar, Aya, Evelina, Liam (Tu, W & F) & Dani (M, Th & F)

Dainbow Loom

Theresa, Rose, Alyssa & Ema

Systemospility

Agnes (M & T)

Casyal

Suchada

Arati

Tina

Erika

Adam

Hort

Cirko Agnes Admin

Wendy (M & Th)
Trish (T & F)

THANK YOU 29th!



FAREWELL RUTH

It is with heavy hearts that we say goodbye to one of our beloved educators, we want to take a moment to reflect on the contributions and dedication that she has brought to our community. After seven years of dedicated service, Ruth has become an integral part of our team, and her presence will be greatly missed.

Throughout the years, Ruth has demonstrated a deep commitment to the well-being and development of the children in our care. She has consistently gone above and beyond to create a safe and nurturing environment, and her enthusiasm and kindness have made a tremendous impact on the lives of the children and families at Subjects.

Her hard work and dedication have not gone unnoticed and has been an inspiration to all of us. We are truly grateful for the time and energy she has invested at Subicare and we wish her all the best in her future endeavours.

We know that Ruth will continue to make a positive impact wherever she goes and we look forward to staying in touch and hearing about all of her future successes.

Please join us in wishing Ruth all the best as she embarks on a new chapter of her life. Thank you for everything you've done for our Subicare community, Ruth, we will miss you dearly.



A few important reminders for families...

- > Please return you child's routine information, child assessment and all about me sheets if you haven't already. This information is extremely important. If you have lost your form, please request another.
- > Please let us know if your child has any allergies, special diet information or any other special circumstance we need to be aware of. Eg. Special creams/sunscreens etc.
- > Please return you child's routine information, child assessment and all about me sheets if you haven't already. This information is extremely important. If you have lost your form, please request another.
- > Please reply to the daily information message educators send out each day via Kindyhub. These quick messages support a thorough handover of information and ensure educators are providing the best possible quality care for your child.



www.facebook.com/SubicareELC



www.instagram.com/subicareelc



www.subicare.com.au